
 
Novugen Received Affirmative Action for Cancer Sustainability Award 2024 

 

Novugen is deeply humbled to have recently received the Affirmative Action for Cancer 

Sustainability Award 2024 presented by Malaysia's Health Minister, Datuk Seri Dr. Dzulkefly 

at the National Cancer Congress Malaysia 2024 (NCCM 2024). We would like to express our 

heartfelt appreciation to the National Cancer Society Malaysia (NCSM) for this prestigious 

award, which acknowledges Novugen's unwavering dedication to advancing cancer awareness, 

prevention, and community support in Malaysia. 

 

    
 

Held at Sunway University, NCCM 2024 was the first national cancer congress in Malaysia. It 

brought together health experts from across the globe to discuss all aspects of cancer, from 

prevention to survival and policy. The congress served as a platform for in-depth discussions 

and knowledge sharing, drawing participation from leading medical professionals, researchers, 

and policymakers.  

 

Among the distinguished guests was Datuk Seri Dr. Dzulkefly Ahmad, who visited Novugen’s 

booth and engaged in a powerful dialogue about the significant impact the company has on 

both local and global patients and its strategic plans in the landscape of oncology. 

 

   
 

The event provided an excellent opportunity for Novugen to showcase its latest innovations 

and initiatives aimed at improving cancer care. The discussions and interactions during the 

congress not only highlighted the current challenges in cancer treatment but also paved the way 

for future collaborations and advancements in the field. 


